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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

I-CAR Gold Class Reimbursement 

Date published: October 19, 2021  

All I-CAR registered repair facilities are eligible to receive a $90 reimbursement towards the 

registration cost of becoming I-CAR Gold Class.  

All shops are required to fill out the application form, attach a copy of their I-CAR receipt and submit 

both documents to partners@mpi.mb.ca for reimbursement. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Accredited Repair department. 

https://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/Forms/I-CAR-Gold-Class-Allowance-Reimbursement.pdf
mailto:partners@mpi.mb.ca

